1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - July 12, 2018

By Richmond Station July 12, 2018 | 7:39 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

San Francisco adopted Vision Zero in 2014 to build safer streets and eliminate traffic deaths. Pedestrians and cyclists are at a heightened risk of injury in speed-related crashes. Studies show that if a pedestrian is hit by a car traveling 40 mph there is an 80% chance the pedestrian will be killed, but if a driver strikes a pedestrian traveling 20 mph there is a 10% chance the pedestrian will be killed.

Most of the streets in the Richmond District have speed limits of 25 MPH. Slowing down could save someone's life. Stop at stop signs, red lights, and remember to yield to pedestrian in crosswalks. Lets all do our part to keep pedestrians safe.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-128

November 01, 2024 | 8:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Tenderloin Homicide 24-127

October 31, 2024 | 8:23 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Suspicious Death in the Southern District 24-126

October 31, 2024 | 6:56 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Tenderloin Homicide Suspect 24-125

October 31, 2024 | 5:40 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release